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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, EC;

15th March, 1956.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your letter of the 7th instant
regarding the Steamer "HWAMLET", it is concluded that
the proportion of the Machinery Survey held prior to
the Owners decision to transfer the ship to German=-
ischer Lloyd class, was carried out at the request
of the Owner's representative, If this is the case
there appears to be no reason why a8 proportionate
fee should not be charged for your services but I
should be glad to receive your comments,

Yours faithfully,

f

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
BREMEN
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